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£1.00 Drop Off added to ParentPay 

 
After the success of booking and paying for the 
wrap around care on ParentPay and as many 
parents are now using childcare vouchers, we 
have decided to add the £1.00 8.30am drop off 
at Breakfast club onto ParentPay.  Now when you log on to book in for Breakfast 
club you will see this option, please book and then you have 15 minutes in 
which to pay.  This system will be in use after Christmas, but is available now if 
you which to try it now - we will not be taking cash when we return in January.  
If you have not yet registered for ParentPay, we have your log in details at the 
office and we are available to help you get set up if you should need it.  This will 
also give us an indication of who will be attending.   
Many thanks.  
 
                              Last minute bookings, changes or cancellations 

 
Do not forget that you can book, amend or cancel your child’s place 
right up to the session starting.  So, if your child is ill or and will not 
be needing Before or After School club you can go on and remove 
them before they are due to attend.  The payment will then be 

credited to your account.  
Any late collections will be invoiced at £5.00 per 15 minutes. 
 
Thank you for support and please come and see us at the office if you have any 
issues. 
 
Many thanks 
 


